
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
 
October 29, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Kevin Bodenhamer 
Senior Vice President 
Enterprise Products Operating, LLC 
1100 Louisiana Street 
Houston, TX 77002-5227 

CPF 4-2011-5015S 
Dear Mr. Bodenhamer: 
 
As a result of information Enterprise Products Operating, LLC (Enterprise) filed with this office 
dated August 23, 2011 and subsequent inquiries by PHMSA staff a Notice of Proposed Safety 
Order, CPF No. 4-2011-5015S was issued on September 29, 2011 and a Consent Agreement was 
finalized on February 29, 2012. 

Enterprise implemented all of the requirements of the Consent Agreement.  This letter is to 
inform you that no further action is necessary and this case is now closed.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
R. M. Seeley 
Director, Southwest Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 


